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March 4, 2022 

 

 

Dear Grade 12 Parents / Guardians, 

 

RE: GRAD DINNER & DANCE 

 

After two very long and challenging years without a Grad Dinner and Dance, we are poised 

and ready to celebrate with our Grad Class of 2022.  Plans are in the works, and we are 

excited to be able to host our graduates for an evening of celebration.   

Date: Thursday, May 26th  

Location: Newlands Golf & Country Club, Langley, BC 

Time: 5:30 to 11:00 PM 

We know our Grads are thrilled to be able to share in an evening of toasting their 

accomplishments and future endeavours.  We too are eager to provide this event for them; in 

the meantime reserve this date on your calendars, along with the date for Commencement, 

June 3rd!   

 

There will be more information to share as we get closer to the date.  Thank you for your 

patience and support, take good care. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

D. Baldasso 

Proud Principal, Sullivan Heights Secondary 
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